
 

 

No: 266/24 
 
 
29th July 2024 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
EMPLOYMENT TRIBUNAL PANEL 
 
The Legal Services Department is refreshing the list for Employment Tribunal Panel 
members. 
  
Applicants are invited to submit their details to attend a training course. 
  
The course is designed to provide applicants with a basic introduction to our panel system.  
The objective is to give applicants an overview of the type of work involved, as well as 
allowing us to assess the applicant's requirements for further training, in order to represent 
our members at all stages including future employment tribunals.  
  
Therefore, could Branches please submit applications to jcolbert@cwu.org as soon as 
possible. 
  
If you have any enquiries address them to Ray Ellis, Acting Head of Legal Services, 
Communication Workers Union, 150 The Broadway, London, SW19 1RX. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
Ray Ellis 
Acting Head of Legal Services 
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